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FACULTY OF ARTS 
MODERN LANGUAGES AND CULTURAL STUDIES 

 
 
The Department of Modern Languages and Cultural Studies invites applications for an instructor of 
American Sign Language in the Department of Modern Languages and Cultural Studies to begin in the 
Fall 2021. This is a temporary position for one section of intermediate level ASL in Fall 2021 term and, 
pending renewal, one section of intermediate level ASL in Winter 2022 term. The course must be 
delivered remotely; applicants must be within Canada. 
 
Successful applicants will have: 

• A Master’s degree in Linguistics, Second Language Teaching, Education or related field, from 
an accredited Institution. 

• Completion of Signing Naturally Instructor Training courses in Level 200 and higher.   
• ASLPI Level 4 or higher required. 
• Native or near-native fluency in American Sign Language.   
• A minimum of 3 years ASL Instruction at the post-secondary level, including teaching 

experience at the intermediate/advanced level of ASL. 
• Superior knowledge of second language teaching pedagogy.  
• Demonstrated collegiality and excellence in working with undergraduate students as both an 

instructor and mentor. 
• Experience with technology-based teaching tools; experience teaching in the remote 

environment preferred. 
 
Primary responsibilities include teaching 2 ASL language courses at the intermediate level. The 
successful candidate will work closely with existing instructors in the program to offer a well-rounded, 
coordinated curriculum in American Sign Language.    
 
Salary will be commensurate with experience and qualifications in accordance with the Academic 
Teaching Staff Agreement. 
 
To receive consideration, please submit by email to Eva Glancy, glancy@ualberta.ca:  a letter of 
application, curriculum vitae, a statement of teaching interests and experience, and the names and 
contact information of three referees. 
 
Open until position filled, however applications will be reviewed beginning March 1, 2021. 
 
 


